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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Torrumbarry WSC 

MEETING DATE 25 May 2017 

ATTENDEES 
WSC members: Guy Duncan (Chair), Kyal Seibert, Bernice Lumsden, Andrew 
Leahy, Anne Hodge, Tim McNeil, Charlie Gillingham 
 
GMW attendees:  Dale McGraw, Ross Stanton, Peter Egglestone 

APOLOGIES Chris Greenwood, Nathan Free 

  
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Connections Update   
• A presentation was provided which summarised the aims, objectives and the guiding principles of the 

Connections Reset. 
• Outlined the process of how each of the seven-phase Asset Solution Options are adopted. 
• SCP naming conventions have been removed and the term now used is Draft Concept Reconfiguration 

Plan (DCRP). 
• A summary of planned winter works for Torrumbarry irrigation area was provided. 
• The committee were advised that the Farm Workbook is soon to be released in July 2017 by NCCMA. 
• A briefing of the reconfiguration plans for Torrumbarry irrigation area and summary of the Engagement 

process.  
• The committee was advised that Connections would be providing bi-monthly updates.  

 
Planned Winter Works  
• An overview of planned winter works 2017 for Torrumbarry irrigation area.  

 
Customer Satisfaction Survey 
• Feedback regarding the survey was provided from the committee. 
• The committee discussed and suggested the following:  

o the timing of the survey should be altered and be conducted at the end of season. 
 

Operational Update  
• A presentation was provided to the committee summarising Torrumbarry irrigation area water delivered 

to date, current carryover data, works. 
• The committee were updated regarding staff changes that would be occurring in the coming months 

and how these vacancies/role changes will be managed. 
 


